
Summer (2) 2025 
                              Newsletter 

What’s happening this half term? 

 

 

Water bottles                             

must be in  

school daily.  

Enrichment  
       Please note the events/activities/experiences on offer, this half term: 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This terms enrichment ends on Tuesday 8th July 2025.  
 

Reception Year 2 Year 6 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Arts and Crafts  Forest School Sport Club 

Wednesday 4th June  Year 2 trip—Black Country Museum  

Monday 9th June  Year 3 Roman workshop 

Thursday 12th June  Year 1 hearing tests, EYFS Father’s Day workshop 10 am to 11 

am morning nursery and 2 pm to 3 pm for Reception and  

afternoon nursery 

Tuesday 24th June  Year 6 and sibling photographs  

Monday 30th June Year 3/4 sports day—AM more information to follow 

Year 5/6 sports day—PM more information to follow 

Tuesday 1st July  Year 1 trip—Dudley Zoo  

Thursday 3rd July  EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 sports day—more information to  

follow 

Monday 7th July  Curriculum Champion assembly  

Wednesday 9th July Reception trip to Martineau Gardens  

Friday 11th July  Year 6 leavers assembly—more information to follow 

Monday 14th July  Year 6 residential 

Thursday 17th July  Non-uniform  and class party (party food on named plates) 

Friday 18th July  Non-uniform  1.30 pm  finish  



 

 
 

Salisbury Primary School—Summer 2 Newsletter 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are fast approaching the end of this academic year but still have a lot to do! 
The children will of course be taking part in lots of activities/events that take 
place at this time of the year, so please make a note of what is on offer.  

This year, we have tried to provide a wide range of opportunities for the  
children to develop their wider learning, ranging from visits to interesting  
places,  visitors coming into school and children being able to showcase an  
excellent selection of work produced during ‘Science Week’ for parents to come 
and see.  

We always try our best to ensure each term, the children experience exciting, 
motivating and new experiences in relation to the topics they undertake which 
really helps to engage them in their learning.  

Just a reminder, our Year 4 children will be taking part in the multiplication 
tests over the next few weeks and Year 1 and 2 children will be undertaking 
their phonics screening assessments. Children and staff have been working 
hard to make sure they achieve the results they deserve, and we wish them the 
best of luck!  

Thank you all for your support this year and we hope you can come along and 
join us for some of the planned events, before we break up for the summer. 

 

Mrs N. Matharu 

Executive Headteacher.  

 

Start of 2025-2026 academic year is  

Wednesday 3rd September 2025.  


